Elder Advocates Of Alberta Society (1992)

Via Facsimile 780 422 6621
October 24, 2016
Mr. Andrew Tarver, Chief of Staff, Department of Justice and Attorney General
Dear Mr.Tarver:
Reference: Powers of Attorney Act, RSA 2000, c P-20
We thank you and the Legislative Specialist, Claire, for meeting with us.
We reiterate that we ask that your government legislate that all enacted <i>Powers of Attorney</i> be registered with the provincial government. We recommend that the "attorney" who has been empowered to act on behalf of the donor under the power of attorney act be required to register the power of attorney at the time when it is enacted.
Vulnerable Alberta citizens must be safe from predation, the named legislation facilitates predation.
Thank you.
Yours truly,
Elder Advocates Of Alberta Society (1992)
Per: Ruth Maria Adria
·